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INTERSTATE AND FOREIGN
COM MERCE

Qtungress at the ��niteh �tates
$01152 at Representatihes

Washington, ?B.¢. 20515

Fnbtnary 28, 1974

Mrs. Glive E. Shultz
Rnuta 6, Box 183 I
Morgantown, What Virginia 26505

Daar Mrs. Shultz: &o¥%,
Thank you.very much for year latent of recent: I apprueiate your
taking the ttma to write ma and have natad with mmzh interest
your camants ralativa to the gasoline situation in What Virginia.

You and yours may ha assured aha �fuel arisis� is and baa been of
extras cancarn to me far quita aoma time. I am&#39;wa11 aware of the
situation 1n.Morgantown and ochar axes of or State.

In fact, ahmost daily I hava been in montact with tbs Fedaral Energy
officials here in Washingtan, aha Ragioal Offica in Philadelphia,
and tha was: Virginia Office in Charlaston urging that action be
takun to allaviate the situation.

As yea perhaps knaw, yeaterday the Hausa was suceeasful in passing
tha canfarenea Report to accampay S. 2539, the Emergency Energy
Act. I was happy to bava supgorted this legislatio and will eat»
tainly cotinua daing all I can ta ha halpfal.

Again, thanking you far writing and with kind regards, I am

Sinaetely yours,

HARLEY 0. STAGGER3
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February M, l97h

TO: Congressman Harley O. Staggers
House of Representatives
Washington, D. C.

FROM: Olive E. Shultz
Route 6, Box 183
Morgantown, W.&#39;Va. 26506

RE: Gasoline Situation in West Virginia

Dear Sir:

I am writing to you to let you know of my feelings concerning the gasoline
situation. First of all, I am very much alarmed as to how in the world we could
get into such a problem.

I know that you will be receiving a lot of mail and a million and one suggestions
as to how it can be solved, but I hope that you will take my letter into consideration
in whatever action you take.

My husband and I both work for West Virginia University and have been for the past
3 years. We travel back and forth each day for a total of 20 miles each, a total of
200 miles a week. We do not work on the same shift as my husband is a security officer
and must rotate each week. This of course means that I bring the family car and he has
a truck. I average approximately 8 miles to a gallon and I get filled up at least once
a week, if I am lucky. At the present time I am afraid that I may not get to work the
rest of the week, simply because I cannot get gasoline. I am not the only one in this
situation, as you already know. I am not in favor of gasoline rationing but we must
have gas at a reasonable price. I have been told of gasoline in Morgantown going for
58¢ a gallon. I spend more money getting to work then I actually make which is only
$5352.00 before deductions. It would probably be easier to get on relief and not have
the worry of going to work. This of course is something that I do not want to do.

Please show my disgust with the gasoline situation by helping to get this trucking


